Meeting notes for Project Management meeting (06/16/10)
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LexEVS:
Last week we discussed possibly moving up the Remote LexEVS API to help the browser development team.  This task is now part next Alpha release in July.
Traci asked for the group to review the functionality that is needed and the date that is needed.  

Sherri and Dave said that value sets/authoring are needed soon.

Tracy stated the we are still having trouble with the OWL loader.  Traci said she will talk with Kevin and Scott about just giving NCI a data dump to load to get started while the owl loader is issue is figured out.  Not seeing the problem at Mayo.
Value Set loader is now available.
Browsers:
Term Browser:
Completed Gforge tracker review and set priorities.  Need clarification on a couple which will be discussed in the browser meeting today.  (Concept Cart, Displaying caDSR CDEs)
Getting level of effort and should have a schedule by the end of the week.
NCIm:

NCIm 1.2 has been deployed to Staging.  Waiting on a Metathesaurus data deployment before QA can validate the build.  Data deployment scheduled from 2-4pm today.
Protégé:

Completed a performance test on Monday.  The objective the test was to eliminate environment from the performance problems we are seeing.
In the test 1.4.2 was deployed on Prod and 1.4.1 was setup on QA.  The test was to see the 1.4.2 performance on Prod was similar to the performance we are currently seeing in QA.

Also making monitoring 1.4.1 in the QA environment to make sure it behavior is similar to when it is deployed to production.

The object of the test is to see whether 1.4.2 behaves in Prod as it does in QA, and vice-versa how 1.4.1 behaves in QA as monitored by yourkit.
Constraint is mostly memory.  Tim had a couple of suspects for performance and made a fix for one but performance didn’t improve much.  Tim should be completing a fix for read/write issue by the end of the week.

Protégé/Wiki Round Trip – Issue with NPO intersections/unions.  Bob is trying to extend the method to handle it.  Hope to have something by the end of the week.
QA:

NCIm 1.2 QA.  Steve is on vacation, Sohal Shah is filling in.
Operations:

Decision to leave the pre-thesaurus even after the version is released.  caDSR is having issues not having the pre-thesaurus available.
Systems:

Ask if we can move forward with the shutdown of NCI Bioportal.  Tracy sent out the information from WUSAGE and I believe it was decided that the usage with minimal and we could continue with the shutdown.  Try to make you announce it while Norval is around so he can start the process.
Should we re-direct the bioportal URL to Term Browser?

Misc:

I will be out next week, Will filling in.

